
                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have almost reached the end of the school year and our children have worked hard, achieved lots and encountered incredible new 

learning experiences. Our staff team has been amazing this year, having delivered a rich and varied curriculum which never seizes to 

awe and inspire our young learners. Your support throughout this year has been very much appreciated and we feel extremely grateful for 

the positive partnership established between the school and our families. Our children deserve a sustainable partnership which ultimately 

supports their wellbeing and learning. In this edition we share some of our favourite moments from this month’s goings on and sadly 

saying ‘goodbye’ to those who are leaving. Thank you once again for all your ongoing support.  

Wishing you all a wonderful month and a fabulous summer!  

   

Mrs Stav & Mr Winnard                         
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Diary Dates: 

Monday 10th July  

Year 5 & 6 Beach Trip 

Tuesday 11th & Wednesday 12th 

July 

Parent’s and Carers Meetings  

Friday 14th July 

‘Crowland’s Got Talent’  

Summer Fair 

Tuesday 18th July  

EYFS, Years 1,2,3 & 4 Beach Trip 

Friday 21st July 

Last day of Summer term  

Half Day Collection time 1:30pm 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

                                                                           

               

Dads V Teachers Football 

GOOOOOOOAAAL!!!... 

A wonderful afternoon enjoyed by all our 

spectators, parents, carers and children 

alike. Lots of energy and effort went into 

the very competitive match where dads 

competed against staff to win our annual 

football match. 

A huge thanks to all the dads and staff who 

made this possible. Special ‘thank you’ to 

Phil Kildunne and Mr Thomas for taking the 

lead on this annual event and thank you to 

all our children and parents who supported 

the cause. We have managed to raise no 

less than £1,500 .All proceeds will go to the 



                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Crowland’s Got Talent Show 2023  

                              

                                                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                                                        

 

           

  

 

  

 

Wow! It was absolutely amazing!!! How much talent can really be captured in one day?? 
Our Crowland children showed off their talents in an unbelievably versatile way; From shadow 
puppetry depicting old stories, to historical re-enactments of The Titanic to dancing & singing, 
to rubix-cube competition; The show was truly fabulous. Thank you to all the children who took 
part,  to all our wonderful staff who made it possible,  especially Mr Adebayo for organising and 
huge thanks to our judges Dawn Ferinand (Headteacher from The Willow Primary School, Cathy 
from Haringey Music Services and our very own in-house judges Mr Adebayo, Mrs Demitri and 
Ms Reynolds.  Thank you also to all our parents and carers who made the time to attend this 
very special event. An unforgettable event!  

It’s that sad, sad time of year again… 

The time has come when we have to say 

‘goodbye’ to some very special people who 

have served the school admirably. 

Mrs Gilkes who has been here for over ten 

years is moving overseas for new family 

adventures. Ms Owusu is going to a new school 

as a career move and Ms Jlilou is temporarily 

leaving teaching with the hopeful possibility of 

returning to us at a later date. We also say 

goodbye to Mr Grange and Mr Donnoly who 

have been very much valued by our school 

community. 

All our leaving staff will be very much missed by 

Crowland as they have contributed in so many 

ways to our school and to our children and 

families. We wish them all the best of luck and 

hope that this is not a permanent ‘goodbye’!     

We also say goodbye to our Year 6 children of 

course who have worked so incredibly hard, 

having focused on their studies, very well in 

their exams and more importantly have 

become highly respectable, well rounded 

young people ready for the next stage in their 

school career.  

Good luck Year 6 and we wish you the best of 

luck for the future. 



 

 
Our Beach Trip was the Best Ever!!! July 2023       

                                          

                     

 

  What happened just then! Was that the best day ever?? We all had 

such a wonderful time. The children, the staff, the parents – 

everyone had so much fun. It was probably the hardest place to 

leave after an amazing fun day- convincing parents, staff and the 

children to return home was quite a challenge! Thank you to all the 

parents and carers who shared this special day with us- Always 

very welcomed!     


